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Emergency

In life-threatening situations, 
call 112.

General practitioner care

You are currently only entitled to emergency medical 
care, and you have access to regular healthcare in the 
Netherlands. In the event of health problems, you can take 
your healthcare question to the contact person (location 
manager or nurse) of the location where you are currently 
staying. They will refer you to the right healthcare provider 
and/or pharmacy.

For other healthcare-related questions, please contact the 
location manager or nurse of the location where you are 
currently staying.

More information

Clicking on the orange links opposite or scanning the 
QR codes will take you to the websites of the relevant 
organisation for more information.

RefugeeHelp

(also available in 
Ukrainian)

Zorgverzekeringslijn

(for more information about the 
healthcare system in the Netherlands)

VluchtelingenWerk Nederland 

(also available in 
Ukrainian)

Rijksoverheid 

(Government website for more 
information about the coronavirus and 
vaccination)

Information for refugees

Other healthcare-related 
questions

https://www.refugeehelp.nl/get-help
https://www.zorgverzekeringslijn.nl/ukrainian/#2
https://forrefugees.vluchtelingenwerk.nl/nl

